4" September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers
Year 3 Ukulele Concert

I wrote yesterday advising you that the year 3 ukulele concert will take place during the
morning of 21* November. We have just been offered an opportunity for year 3 to visit the
cinema free of charge on Thursday 7® November, which has pushed the ukulele lessons back a
week. The concert will therefore now be during the morning of 28" November.

I apologise for any inconvenience this change of date may have caused.
Further information regarding the cinema trip will follow.
Yours sincerely

NoY\@a_

Danielle Nossa
Phase Leader Years 3 and 4

Pendle Road, Duston, Northampton, NN5 6DT Headteacher: Mrs Samantha Phillips BEd, NPQH
Tel: 01604 751625 Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Michelle White: BSc, PGCE
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